
 
  

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION OF WYOMING 
 
The Transportation Commission of Wyoming attended dinner on February 19, 2025 at The 
Office Bar and Grill, in Cheyenne. The following individuals were present: 
   
  Chair Susan Holmes, Sheridan 
  Commissioner Micheal Baker, Thermopolis  
   Commissioner Jon Dolezal, Evanston 
   Commissioner Mark Hughes, Sundance 
   Commissioner Brandt Lyman, Rock Springs 
   Commissioner Jim Willox, Douglas 
   Director Darin J. Westby 
  Deputy Director Taylor Rossetti 
 
1. Discussion: Commission relationships continue to be developed through general discussion 
about current events. The current legislative session and possible topics for the upcoming Interim 
Session were discussed, as well as vertical construction for housing and other operational 
buildings. Staff provided updates on staffing in the Engineering Division and other upcoming 
vacancies in senior level positions across the department. A brief background for the Congestion 
Mitigation Air Quality (CMAQ) and Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) was given. 
Progress on the I-80 tunnel was also discussed. 
 
No action was taken on any matter. 


